
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 21st May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following the announcement of the retirement of Mr Peter Gair the Trust is delighted to 
announce​ Mr Nick Bennett ​as Head of School at St Pius X.   
 
Mr Bennett w​ill be working closely with Mrs Carol Walker, Executive Headteacher. Mrs 
Walker has extensive and proven leadership experience across the Trust having been 
Headteacher at Sacred Heart Primary School and lately Executive Headteacher over 
Sacred Heart and St Gerard’s Primary Schools. 
 
I am sure you will welcome the news and I wish both Nick and Carol every success.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
Hugh Hegarty CEO  
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC  
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust 
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